

## Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR. Telephone: 01902 558971



Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents,

The first Cross Country Competition of the new year is on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> February starting at 4.00 at Fordhouses Cricket Club. The races will finish at approximately 5.00p.m. meaning we will be returning to school between 5.30 – 6.00p.m.

Your child will need their school P.E. kits with their best running shoes and a warm coat. Your child can bring a bottle of water for after they have completed their race if they wish.

Thank you for your co-operation. If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely Mr Neal

| give permission for  |
|--|
| o attend the Cross Country race at Fordhouses Cricket Club on Wednesday 5 <sup>th</sup> February |
| I give permission for my child to be photographed for the lewspaper or for publicity             |
| My child will walk home from Wilkinson after the competition                                     |
| My child will be collected from Wilkinson after the competition                                  |
| My child will be collected from Fordhouses Cricket Club after the competition                    |
| EMERGENCY CONTACT:   |
| SIGNED:  |













